
NOTICE 
 

Santaquin City will be holding a Municipal Election in November 2019. At this time 
there will be three 4-year Council seats vacant. The filing period will be June 3rd 
through June 7th, 2019. Those interested must file in person with the City Recorder 
during this time frame. There may be a filing fee required at the time of “Declaration 
of Candidacy”. 
 
All questions may be directed to Susan B. Farnsworth, MMC, 801-754-1904 during 
regular business hours. 
 
General election information is found at vote.utah.gov. The Santaquin City Offices 
will be used as the only polling place for both the Primary and General Elections. 
The City Offices are located at 275 W Main, Santaquin, UT. 
 
Published in the Payson Chronicle the week of April 8, 2019 on the Utah Public 
Notice Website, and at www.santaquin.org.  


